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Part Change Notice: MX19 & MX34 Manufacturing Location Change 
 

JAE will be moving its molding and assembly processes from the US to Mexico. Raw 
materials will remain the same and the connectors will meet all of the same dimensions 
and specifications as before. There will be no changes to the connector handling, form, 
fit, or function.   
                                                                                                                                 

1. Applicable Product(s) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2. Change  
The production line for the listed part numbers will be transferred from the US 
factory to a factory in Mexico.  
 

3. Schedule 
The target implementation date is June 19th, 2023.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

               

MX19002S51 
MX19002S52 
MX19A003S51 
MX34003PF1 
MX34008SF4 
MX34012SF1 
MX34020PF1 
MX34020SF1 
MX34032SF1 
MX36004XF3 
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